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Since 2014, Japan Primary Care Association started TransHis project with the help
of professor Kees van Boven. We will start to certificate general practitioners as
one of 17 medical specialists in 2017. We want to show the image of GP with the

TransHis project.

Japanese government does not adopt ICPC till now and we have to use ICD-10 in
daily practice. It means we cannot get statistical data in daily practice except for

diagnosis. TransHis project will show the power of ICPC to our government.

The aging of society is rapidly progressing in Japan. We started the integrated
remodeling of medical care and nursing care in 2014. This remodeling will last
until 2025. The one of main topic is general practice and home care. Our
government has not shown any practical image of remodeled system. They hope

to be coined out several good models at here and there in our country.

Care service providers are confused with this rude remodeling project but some,
including Japanese Primary Care Association, are welcoming this rudeness
because we can design future service system ourselves. We need more

information and data WICC have about primary care service.
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